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Last year my landlord changed the payment system for the building's laundry to 

require an "app." 

 

Unfortunately, the "app" was not compatible with my older phone. I had been 

unemployed for a period, and I could not afford to upgrade. As such, I lost laundry 

service for many months. 

 

This is a good bill that deals with an emerging problem. 


